
A few reminders for 6th Grade: 

 

American Math 

• There is a test next week on Tuesday (A-Day) or Wednesday (B-Day). 

• I have posted an alternative Homework #57 for you to practice with. It will be 

worth extra credit if it is completed on the appropriate test date. 

• I will be posting a summer assignment for the incoming 6th graders (not you, you 

are incoming 7th graders).  

o Please do not do my summer work.  

o Do the work Mrs. Constantinidou will assign for the summer.  

 

 General Announcements 

• The dance will be held on Tuesday at the end of the day. You may dress up for it, 

but as Mrs. Moysidis said, no jeans.  

o You may come to school dressed.  

o Do not expect to change in the middle of the day (otherwise, there will be 

a line of 100+ students wanting to change clothes before the dance). 

• For those singing in the 7th grade ceremony on Tuesday, you will only be there 

during the first portion of the ceremony. You will then report back to first block. 

Bring your bookbags – you WILL HAVE CLASS. 

 

 

Have a good weekend! 

-Mrs. Moser 


